
 
 

 

 

4 May 2017 

 

Dear Resident, 

 

Williamstown Main Sewer Rehabilitation Project 

 

The project will be accessing manholes again on Forster Street, Williamstown, to place 

temporary flow control devices in order to carry out works on Pasco Street for the next 3 

months.  

 

These works will take place during the day between 7am to 6pm Monday to Friday and 

occasionally on Saturday’s between 7am to 1:30pm. 

 

Please note plugging sewer mains is a standard practice and will not affect the 

normal operation of the sewer. 

 

What to expect? 

 

We will take every possible precaution to minimise any impact during these works. Some 

impacts to our neighbours may include: 

 

 Some odour when the manhole is first opened 

 Some noise from the movement of trucks and machinery 

 Temporary lane/ road closures and changes to the speed limits near work areas 

 

Please be careful around work areas and observe new signs. 

 

CPB Black and Veatch Joint Venture will be undertaking these works on behalf of 

Melbourne Water.  

 

We encourage you to contact us on 1800 813 242 if you have any questions and we 

thank you for your patience while we undertake these works. 

 

More information  

Please email us with your details if you wish to be included on the 

project emailing list.  

email: williamstownsewer@melbournewater.com.au  

phone: 1800 813 242 

website: www.melbournewater.com.au/williamstownsewer 
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